Minutes )
River Oaks Improvement Association
Meeting May 24, 2004

. In Attendance: Jim Smith, Marnee Sinnott, Chris Boettcher, Ruth Brackmann and Jim
Stanley.

Meeting called to order at 8:05pm.

Secretary Report: Minutes from April 21* meeting were read and approved with minor
changes. (placed)

Treasurer’s Report: Marnee reported that she was unable to present a formal report
because of incorrect budget figures. A basic report was presented; an in-depth report to
follow at a later date. She also stated that ownership of lot #55 has not been estabhshed
therefore a request for Association dues was not sent.

Entertainment Committee: Linda Saxton (not in attendance). We discussed the
possibility of having another Garage Sale. No date determined; also, a date for the
annual Block Party should be finalized.

City Liaison: Ruth reported that the cul-de-sac Island Project was completed.
Neighborhood Watch: Joe Lanute (not in’attendance). The Deist Family (lot #9)
reported vandals had damaged their drain pipe. Graffiti was found in the Common Area.

Warrenville Police suggested placing a “Private Property Sign” in the Common Area to
help deter trespassing.

Newsletter: Joe Lanute (not in attendance). Jim Smith will contact Mr. Lanute about the
status of the News Letter.

Landscaping: The mulching of the shrubbery along the, south, access walk is complete.
Chris stated ten bags were purchased and used; more maybe needed.

Old Business: There was nothing to Report.

New Business: The EPA will be meeting June 2™ at the Community Center, 7:00 pm, to
discuss the Thorium clean-up along the DuPage River.

Adjournment: 9:20bm.



